
Pilon, Janet

Subject: Bay St. LRT stop

Original Message 
From:  arie Zilik
Sent: February-16-17 4:50 PM
To: Office of the Mayor; Johnson., Aidan; Farr, Jason; Green, Matthew; Merulla, Sam; Collins,
Chad; Jackson, Tom; Skelly, Donna; Whitehead, Terry; Conley, Doug; Pearson, Maria; Johnson,
Brenda; Ferguson, Lloyd; VanderBeek, Arlene; Pasuta, Robert; Partridge, Judi
Subject: Bay St. LRT stop

Dear City Councillors

I was present at GIC on  ednesday of this week. It was very disappointing to see the
opportunity of an added LRT stop voted down by this council. This is the busy downtown core
that would service businesses in the area and visitors to First Ontario Centre. An added stop
is very desirable at this location, and was suggested by the Chamber of Commerce and
businesses in the area.

I urge you to re-consider your vote, and if you voted in favour of this, please encourage
your fellow councillors to do the right thing for Hamilton.

Thank you,

Marie Zilik
Ward 10

Sent from my iPad
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